Jennifer & Katherine
Ladies’ Clothing

561 Lawrence Avenue

NY 68434

November 17, 2012
 Mr. Robert Brown

 Sales manager

 Silvian Heach Company

 Via Aurelia 25

 Livorno  85100

 Italy

Dear Mr. Brown:

We are writing you in hopes of finding out more about Silvian Heach Company. Regarding your advertisement in yesterday’s «Business» we are interested in bargaining with your company.  We are retailers in women´s clothing trade.

Would you please let us have your current catalogue with 2010-2011 winter collection. 
We look forward to receiving your reply and your catalogue as soon as possible.
Sincerely,
Yulia Tishko
Sales manager
